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Dear CMS IWG, 

I hope this email finds everyone safe and well. I look forward to seeing you all in 
Vietnam for 
the Commission meeting very soon. 

As you will recall, TCC18 agreed that the CMS-IWG would consider additional audit 
points 
ahead of WCPFC19 for possible agreement and recommendation to the Commission for 
adoption. Please find the attached October 2022 Supplementary Audit Points document,

containing an additional 79 audit points, for your review and consideration. CMS-IWG

participants are invited to review the October 2022 draft and provide their feedback
to the 
CMS Audit Points Lead, Rhea Moss-Christian (rhea.moss@gmail.com) and to me 
(emily.crigler@noaa.gov), no later than November 18, 2022. 

Additional updates can be found at Section I of the October 2022 draft. Please also 
note 
Section III of the October 2022 draft which contains a draft Audit Points Checklist 
submitted 
by FFA Members in their July 2021 discussion paper. A second part of the CMS audit 
points 
tasking is to develop a checklist of audit points to accompany proposed new 
obligations. 
CMS-IWG participants are also invited to provide feedback on the FFA Member approach
in 
Section III of the October 2022 draft.  

I will work with Rhea and the Commission Chair to find a suitable time for the 
CMS-IWG to 
meet during the week of the annual session to finalize the additional audit points 
for 
Commission adoption.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Kindest Regards, 
-Emily 
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